WILLIAMNAGAR GOVERNMENT COLLEGE
DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH

Report on Student Induction Programme 2023
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The Department of English, Williamnagar Government College, conducted a Student Induction
Programme for the 1** Semester students on 2™ August 2023 at 12 pm to welcome the students
formally to the department and to acquaint them with the functioning of the department as
well as the college. The programme included a welcome speech from Madam Tojeli K Sangma
(HOD) and the orientation was conducted by Dr Cherik Donish D Sangma with slide
presentations and ice-breaking sessions. The student were briefed about the New Education
Policy 2020 and was updated on the pattern of the new syllabus, subject combinations, credit
scores, discipline, extra-curricular activities etc. The students’ response was positive with good
feedbacks and interactions.
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